Example Hamlin County 4-H Premium Auction Letter to Ask Buyers
Please go out to the businesses your parents purchase equipment, feed, employed at, neighbors, etc. to have them come to the Premium Auction to purchase your premium of your animal. Below you will find an example letter to tell your future buyers. Through this auction, youth will learn many life skills going to businesses to talk to the owners to ask them to come. A letter will be sent out to most businesses to tell them about the auction, but it is your responsibility to go ask the businesses to come support you. 





Dear Buyer, 
Thank you for your continued dedication and support of 4-H and agriculture. I have been a proud member of 4-H for ____ years, and during this time, I have gained invaluable skills and learned many important life lessons that I will carry with me in the future. ( Tell them how you take care of your animals)
This year, I have been working extremely hard on my _________ livestock projects, and I would be honored to have your support at the upcoming Livestock Premium Auction on August 7th at 6:30 P.M. The event will take place at the Hamlin County 4-H Fairgrounds in Hayti. The evening will begin at 5:00 P.M. with a supper, and an ice cream social will follow the auction.
During the auction, I would love for you to consider bidding on or purchasing the premium of my _____ (species of animal). Please note, if you purchase the animal, you will not own it, but the funds will go directly to support me, the youth, to help cover the costs of feed, equipment, purchasing another animal, and even contribute toward my future college expenses.
Your support means the world to me, and I would be so grateful to see you there. Thank you for your consideration, and I hope to see you on August 7th!
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
